
Comments from GOLDWIN President Takao Watanabe: 

"Our company has been making products mindful of environmental issues for 30 years. 

Nonetheless, the negative impact the fashion industry has on the environment remains 

so big that there arises a need for measures to stop subsequent environmental 

destruction and create changes toward a nature-positive environment. As we agree 

with the vision of 'The Fashion Pact' which is a global initiative aiming for systemic 

changes in the whole industry, we have decided to take part in such efforts as a 

member of the organization. We will contribute to ensuring a nature-positive, net zero 

future by sharing the objectives of 'The Fashion Pact,' participating actively in relevant 

discussions and activities, and coordinating with other members to take specific action 

to resolve problems." 

 


